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NUNAVUT PLANNING COMMISSION 
NOTICE OF ADDITIONAL COMMENTS AND QUESTIONAL RECEIVED ON THE  

2021 DRAFT NUNAVUT LAND USE PLAN 
Date: July 29, 2022 
 
On May 4, 2022 the Nunavut Planning Commission (NPC or Commission) requested that participants 
submit additional and/or supplementary written submissions with a list of the questions they would like 
to ask the Commission or other participants regarding the 2021 DNLUP in advance of the regional 
public hearings scheduled to take place in September through November 2022. On or before June 24, 
2022 the NPC received additional written submissions and questions from the following participants:   

 Government of Canada 
 Government of Nunavut 
 Nunavut Tunngavik Incorporated 
 Qikiqtani Inuit Association 
 Nunavut Wildlife Management Board 
 Glencore Canada Corporation 
 Sabina Gold & Silver 
 Mosbacher Operating Limited  

 
The Commission appreciates all the participants who were able to provide supplementary written 
submissions and questions to the NPC during this round of comment requests.  All written submissions 
including technical comments and questions received to date on the 2021 DNLUP as well as the Options 
and Recommendations Documents are available on the Commission’s Public Registry at: 
http://lupit.nunavut.ca/portal/registry.php.  

The NPC has completed its review of all the written submissions received and has determined that most 
of the comments and questions received were specifically directed to the Commission. In order to 
address the series of technical comments raised on the 2021 DNLUP and limit the number of 
outstanding technical issues to be brought forward to the public hearings, the NPC will be responding to 
all the relevant questions on or before August 30, 2022.  Furthermore, where multiple parties have 
asked the same or similar questions, the NPC will endeavor to provide one response that will adequately 
address those questions to avoid unnecessary duplication.  
 
The Commission respectfully requests that all participants review all the questions and submissions as 
available via the NPC’s online public registry and supply the NPC with any additional questions they 
wish to be addressed prior to the Public Hearings, on or before August 30, 2022.  
 
If you have any questions regarding the written submissions received on the 2021 DNLUP or require 
more information on the upcoming Regional Public Hearings, please contact Solomon Amuno at: 
samuno@nunavut.ca.  
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Sincerely, 

 
 
Solomon Amuno, PhD 
Senior Planner 
Nunavut Planning Commission 


